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DATE: April 27, 1995
TO: Mau Costa

FROM: Beth Culpepper
RI: Confidentiality Orders
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I noted in your request for confidentiality of audit workpapers for October "93to September
'94 that you had not been notified that your September PGA filing and 1995 Truc-up filing
had been granted confidential treatment. Just to let you know - they have, by Order Nos.
PSC-95-0149-CFO-GU and PSC-95-0159-CFO-GU.

Thanks for the timely amendment of your request for confidentiality of the Audi
Workpapers.  The amended filing proved to be much more helpful and 1s greatly

appreciated.
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